FAQ’s about GHLO Grandparent Days - 2022

-What is the deadline to register? 
• Thursday, October 27. Due to the behind-the-scenes work that goes on to ensure a smooth morning, we cannot extend this date. 

-My child does not have a grandparent in-town? Can I come? Will they be upset? 
• Many of our families do not have in-town grandparents. The students who do not have grandparent(s) visiting will get an opportunity to do a fun and special activity in class. This is not a parent event; it is specifically for grandparents. 

-Can both sets of Grandparents Come? 
• As you are aware, space and parking are not something we have a lot of. We would prefer that only 2 guests come per student. 

-Our Grandparents are in walkers, wheelchairs, etc.
• GHLO is completely handicapped accessible. We will do our best to accommodate them in all ways possible. 

-I have a 1st grader and a 5th grader, can I pull one of them out on the wrong day? 
• Sadly, we cannot accommodate these types of requests. We have a set schedule and cannot disrupt other grades who are not participating in the day. 

-If I did not register online, can the Grandparents come? 
• We ask people to register so we know how much food, coffee, and which kids we need. Unfortunately having to accommodate grandparents the day of is very hard, so we ask that you respect the registration process. 

-When will the grandparents get their pictures? 
• We hope to have pictures to the grandparents before the end of the year. We will be collecting their emails/addresses at the event which we hope will help expedite the process.

